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Dear Sirs,

I am totally opposed to this planning application on several grounds.
1. There is a huge health and safety issue because of the position of the proposed tea hut. The area is already a
bottle neck where people have to wait to pass on the steep uneven steps. To have people lingering with hot
drinks in such a close proximity to many families with small children is an accident waiting to happen.
2.The added safety implication is the restricted access to emergency vehicles should an accident happen.
3. A tea hut selling take away food will inevitably lead to more litter on the beach. This is a huge cause for
concern for the environment in our beautiful coastal area.
4.A tea hut in this area will spoil what is very much an iconic view in our National Park. It will be a real blot on
the landscape that Robin Hoods Bay is so famous for.
5.I feel very strongly that there can be no justification for yet another food outlet of any kind in the village.
6. The planning proposal states that there is to be no outside seating however the store is to house deck
chairs.....what is their use.

I really hope that the National Park Planning Authority should turn down this proposal for all the above reasons.
To spoil such a famous, landmark village with a tea hut in such an unsuitable place would not in any way
protect and conserve it's special qualities.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. E. J. Gerhardsen
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